
State Water Resources Control Board

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PROPOSED CLOSURE

The State Water Resources Control Board
has cancelled the Proposed Underground Storage Tank (UST) Case Closure Pursuant 
to Health and Safety Code section 25296.10 and the State Water Resources Control 

Board Low-Threat Underground Storage Tank Case Closure Policy for

EXXON MOBIL CORPORATION (RESPONSIBLE PARTY)
FORMER EXXON 7-0200, 1894 UNIVERSITY AVENUE, BERKELEY,

ALAMEDA COUNTY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the State Water Resources Control Board (State 
Water Board) no longer intends to close the above-described UST case pursuant to 
Health and Safety Code Section 25296.10 and the State Water Board’s Low-Threat 
Underground Storage Tank Case Closure Policy (Policy). The proposed closure will not 
occur at this time.  

SUBJECT OF THE CANCELLED PROPOSED CLOSURE
The State Water Board on June 23, 2023 provided a Notice of Opportunity for Public 
Comment and Opportunity for Tribal Consultation on the proposed UST case closure for 
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board case number 01-2043 (Site).  

GeoTracker Case Record: http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/?gid=T0600101888 

The State Water Board received public comments providing new information regarding 
the Site, which requires further investigation. The State Water Board has determined 
that the Site may not meet the criteria for case closure pursuant to the Policy at this 
time. A new Notice of Opportunity for Public Comment will be issued when case closure 
is proposed in the future.

Please direct questions about this notice to Dayna Cordano at (916) 341-5385 or 
Dayna.Cordano@waterboards.ca.gov. 

08/10/2023
Dayna Cordano, P.G.    Date
Senior Engineering Geologist
Division of Water Quality
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